From: Head, Olivia <olivia.head@dnr.ga.gov>
Date: Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 3:09 PM
Subject: RE: Just an extra thank you
To: Shelagh Fagan <smfagan300@gmail.com>


[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Shelagh,
 
Stephanie and I did a little more research, which included looking into previous tax project files.  We found that Part 1s in several of the files had the period of significance for the Eatonton Historic District listed as 1809-1925.  Additionally, in the file for 203 N Washington Avenue, the National Park Service stated in an attached letter that the period of significance is 1809-1925.
 
Because of the lack of clarity in nomination and the map, going forward we are going to consider the 1809-1925 period of significance to be accurate. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions!
 
Thanks!
 
Olivia Head
National Register Specialist 
Historic Preservation Division 
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